

September 24, 2018

Mrs. Lori Gadbois Bradley Bourbonnais Rotary Foundation P.O. Box 132 Bourbonnais, IL 60914

Dear Lori and Rotarian Friends,

Thank you very much for your generous support of our 27th Annual Fall Festival, Saturday, September 15, 2018 on GSM's campus in Momence.

The festival was a glorious end-of-summer pre-autumn success! Plenty of blue skies and sunshine for our attendees to enjoy during the entire day! This year entertainment started off with GiGi's Playhouse Cheer Gems followed by Good Shepherd Manor's very own *Resident Revue*. Then our featured headliner, *The Neverly Brothers* delivered classic retro 50's and 60's music bringing plenty of dancers to the dance floor. New this year...we provided a walkway accessible for wheelchairs, walkers as well as for all our guests. Besides great food and music, activities included the Rustic Recycling Market, Bingo, Cash Raffle Drawing, Instant Money Tree, Face Painting, Photo Booth and the Fun & Games Area. It was a great day for all!

Due to the unwavering support of families and friends, Good Shepherd Manor can continue to provide superior services for our men with intellectual and developmental disabilities. Your generosity is deeply appreciated by the Board, the Fall Fest Steering Committee, the Staff and especially the men of Good Shepherd Manor. On behalf of Good Shepherd Manor, thank you for supporting the Good Shepherd Manor Foundation.

Sincerely,

Amy Carmack

Any

Director of Development

Thank you!

Bruce Fitzpatrick

President

FOR YOUR RECORDS: Your generous donation of \$1,000.00 (check number #1198; check date of 8/16/2018) as the Fried Veggies Food Booth Sponsor. For income tax purposes, this letter will serve as verification that no goods or services were provided in return for this contribution.

GOOD SHEPHERD MANOR FOUNDATION HAS BEEN A SUPPORTING ORGANIZATION OF GOOD SHEPHERD MANOR SINCE 1981.

